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15 February 2024 

 

PARTIAL CLOSURE OF TOWER ROAD FROM 21 FEB - 4 MARCH 

Dear Customers, 

For safety reasons and to ensure the new stormwater system is completed efficiently amid 
ongoing weather impacts, we have decided to close part of Tower Road to all non-essential 
traffic. 

Tower Road will be closed between Murray Jones Drive and Rabaul Road from 6am Wednesday 
21st February to 6am Monday 4 March. Traffic controls will be in place to divert all non-essential 
traffic during this time.  

Customers with sites on this part of Tower Road or who require essential access will be 
exempted from the road closure. Please advise traffic control officers accordingly. 

While the road remains open to some customers, we encourage everyone to use alternative 
routes if possible.  

We appreciate that such road closures are disruptive and apologise for any inconvenience. 
Closing the road for this period will enable us to carry out upgrade works as efficiently as 
possible and reduce the need for future intermittent closures.  

Thank you for your cooperation and patience. Please drive carefully and take precautions during 
the works. 

Please do not hesitate to contact your property manager or our Senior Communications & 
Stakeholder Engagement Manager Peter Munro (peter.munro@aeria.co) if you have any queries. 

Kind regards, 
Aeria Management Group 
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